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Dear Professor LEE, 
 

Panel on Education 
 

Recurrent funding for the Hong Kong Institute of Education  
for the 2008-2009 roll-over year 

 
 On the instruction of the Panel on Education, I write to seek the view of the 
Hong Kong Institute of Education (HKIEd) on the recurrent funding proposal for the 
2008-2009 roll-over year. 
 
 At its meeting on 10 December 2007, the Panel discussed the recurrent funding 
proposal for the University Grants Committee-funded institutions for the 2008-2009 
roll-over year.  The recurrent grants recommended for HKIEd is $479.8 million.  
Members were informed by the Secretary-General of the University Grants 
Committee that HKIEd had no adverse comments on the funding proposal. 
 
 I should be grateful if HKIEd will confirm its acceptance of the recommended 
funding proposal for the 2008-2009 roll-over year. 
 
 As the Administration intends to submit its funding proposal to the Finance 
Committee of the Legislative Council for approval, your early response would be 
appreciated. 
 
 Please feel free to contact the undersigned should you have any queries.   

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

(Miss Odelia LEUNG) 
Clerk to Panel 

 
c.c. Hon Jasper TSANG Yok-sing, GBS, JP (Chairman)  
 Mrs Alice LEUNG, Education Bureau (Fax no. : 2893 0858) 

By Fax (2948 6314) 
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